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The Quality Incentive Program (QuIP) is now in its Foundation Phase (July 2012—
December 2012).  During the Foundation Phase all OMS providers are highly 
encouraged to enroll in QuIP.  Enrollment is simple.  Just develop a Quality Plan and 
complete the Enrollment Form (see information below). 
 
Once enrolled, providers will be contacted and given information on how to access 
the two new management reports developed exclusively for QuIP enrollees.  One 
report provides “real-time” inpatient admissions information; the other provides 
historical information on consumer Emergency Room visits. 
 
Enrollment and other documents concerning QuIP are available on line at:  
http://maryland.valueoptions.com/provider/prv_info.htm . 
 
The documents posted online include the following:  
Enrollment Form  

Quality Plan Cover Page  

Possible Strategies for Quality Plans to Improve Outcomes  
 
For questions about QuIP enrollment you may contact the Maryland Provider 
Relations Department via email at:  marylandproviderrelations@valueoptions.com . 
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